
I am a real estate broker representing investors in Washington, Multnomah, and Clackamas counties.  
 
I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Philip Mandel, Broker 
Ascend Realty  
Beaverton OR 
 
phmand@gmail.com 
503-887-0889 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone so pkease excuse any thypos  
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